

SPRING-FORD AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

DISTRICT ADMINISTRATION OFFICE

857 SOUTH LEWIS ROAD, ROYERSFORD, PA 19468

For Immediate Release
Contact: Erin Crew, (610) 705-6206
Manager of Communications and Marketing, Spring-Ford Area School District

March 11, 2016

Spring-Ford Board Leads March on Harrisburg Photo/Media Opportunity

ROYERSFORD, **PA** – Members of the Spring-Ford Area School Board are leading a third march on Harrisburg to bring an end to the state budget impasse. School Board President, Thomas DiBello, and Vice President, Joseph Ciresi, have called upon Pennsylvania's 500 school districts to join the march.

"Join us in the push to get a budget done. Spring-Ford is one of 500 districts across the state; each day that goes by is another day wasted and another day longer," said Ciresi during the February 22, 2016 School Board Meeting. "It is time the 500 school districts get together and march on Harrisburg as a team. When they come back from recess, let us all be there. Let's show that we are taking this seriously."

School Board members from across the state will join the Spring-Ford School Board, including representatives from Pottsgrove School District, Upper Moreland School District, Pottstown School District, Mastery Charter Schools and Otto-Eldred School District, along with districts from the western portion of the state.

DATE: Monday, March 14, 2016, 11 a.m. to 12 p.m.

LOCATION: Pennsylvania State Capitol Building Rotunda; N 3rd St, Harrisburg, PA 17120

CONTACT: Thomas DiBello, Board President, 610-495-7722; Joseph Ciresi, Board Vice President, 215-205-3463

X X X

#43/15-16